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Maths Week 
This week has been Maths Week 
in school.  The children have had 
great fun at exciting workshops run 
by Explore Learning and really 
enjoyed dressing up as something 
related to maths yesterday.  We 
even had a game of human 
dominoes going on! It is great to 
see so many children showing their 
enthusiasm for maths and talking 
about what they are learning! 
 

 
 

 
 
Netball 
Netball practice for Years 4, 5 and 
6 is ON this coming Monday 26th 
January.  Please note that there is 
no match next week.  The next 
match will be Wednesday 4th 
February. 
 

 
 
 

 
Half Term Activity 
St. Gregory’s will be hosting a 
Multi-Sports Camp during the 
February half term, running from 
Wednesday 18th to Friday 20th 
from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. each day.  
£15 per child per day or £12.50 
each for two or more siblings.  
Call 01892 685075 or email 

nbradbury@sgschool.org.uk  

for further information and 
bookings. Activities include 
football, tennis, netball, rounders, 
cricket, basketball, badminton, 
hockey and more. 
 
 
 
External Sports Clubs 
Cricket: From 2nd May until 29th 
August Tonbridge Cricket Club 
will be holding junior training 
sessions for 7 to 15 year olds 
every Saturday, between 9.30 
a.m. and 11.00 a.m.  Sessions 
are led by New Zealand coach, 
Jayden Wiggins.  The price is £50 
for 18 sessions. 
Call 07838 499263, email 
register@tonbridgecc.co.uk or 
visit www.tonbridgecc.co.uk for 
further information and bookings. 
 

        
 
 
 
Football: First Class Football run 
a number of football training 
sessions for age groups ranging 
from pre-school to Year 6.  
Sessions run throughout the 
week and on Saturdays and are 
located in Tonbridge and 
Tunbridge Wells. 
Call 07929 861394, email 
info@firstclassfootball.com or 
visit www.firstclassfootball.com 
for further information and 
bookings. 
 

 
PE Kit & Water Bottles 
There are a number of pupils in 
school without a PE kit or water 
bottles.  Please can you ensure 
your child has trainers or 
plimsolls, shorts and a t-shirt (in 
their house colour) in school 
each day.  A track suit would be 
ideal for cold weather, both for 
PE and after school clubs that 
are outside.  A water bottle is 
also important as the children get 
hot when running around in the 
playground, as well as during PE 
and need to keep hydrated. 
 

 
 
 
 
Parent Access to the School 
Building 
The children’s safety is of 
paramount importance to us at 
all times.  Therefore, please can 
we politely request that parents 
refrain from entering the school 
building via the playground.  
Access to the school building 
must be via the school office, in 
order that we can be aware of 
who is in the building at all times.  
We thank you for taking notice of 
this request. 
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